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City Clerk

City of Toronto City Hall
100 Queen Street West.
Toronto, Ontario

M5H 2N2

E-mail: clerk@toronto.ca

Dear Mayor and Members of City Council:

Re: PG28.2 — Planning and Growth Management Committee Recommendations

In respect of the Committee’s recommendation to re-designate certain lands on the south side of
Judson Street in the vicinity of the Metrolinx rail corridor and Willowbrook facility as a “re-generation
area”, please be advised that we are concerned about any use of those lands that would be
incompatible with the operations of the Willowbrook facility and rail corridor, given their proximity.

We would be pleased to provide you with particulars of our concerns. We would request that
consideration of this matter be deferred until such time as we can provide you with these particulars.

If you do proceed, please notify us of the outcome and any further communications regarding this
matter.

Yours truly,

Dorothy Wahl

Senior Legal Counsel
DW:vd

//1/ P /"/

b
mmﬁ RED 97 Front Street West 97, rue Front Ouest
RN Toronto, Ontario, Canada M5J 1E6 Toronto, Ontario, Canada M5J 1E6




